
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Sergeant Brian Dulle Memorial Dedication this Friday 
 

May 6, 2013 
1:00 P.M. 

 
Where:     Warren County Sheriff’s Office, 550 Justice Drive, Lebanon, Ohio 
 

When:     Friday, May 10, 2013  11:00 AM 
 
 
Warren County Sheriff Larry Sims is pleased to announce the Sergeant Brian Dulle 
Memorial will be dedicated this Friday in front of the Sheriff’s Office in Lebanon.  This 
is the second anniversary of Sergeant Dulle’s tragic death.  The Dulle Memorial will be 
in the area of the other memorials on the Warren County government campus. 
 
Sergeant Dulle’s widow Abby and their three children will participate in the dedication 
and unveiling ceremony. 
 
In addition, State Representative Ron Maag will announce the renaming of State Route 
42 in the area around Uttica Road as the Sergeant Brian Dulle Memorial Highway.  
Sergeant Dulle was killed at this intersection. 
 
Members of the public and the Media are cordially invited to this event. 
 
For further information call Chief Deputy John Newsom at 513-695-1280. 
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